
SB 554 is another bill which would ensure that only bad guys would be carrying a concealed firearm in a public building. What is the 
problem this bill intends to address? When has a concealed permit holder committed a crime in Oregon with his/her legally-
concealed firearm in a public building? This is just one more attempt to undermine the rights of law abiding citizens. PLEASE 
REJECT SB 554!


